EDITOR’S NOTE

This issue of the newsletter is very brief, once again because of lack of input
from the membership. Because of the ballot and upcoming elections, we
have decided to publish, anyway. Please complete your ballot and bring to
the party/meeting or mail the ballot in.

Thanks,

Bill Leifer



